From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

Sent: Friday, September 01, 2017 9:02 AM
To: ‘Debby Skogen'
Subject: RE: Port Wing Automotive

Hi Debby, consider this email as your approval for the after-the-fact request below. Please submit a copy of this email
with your claim. A note will be placed in Tracker. If you have any questions, let me know. Have a great
weekend! Carrie

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Carrie Stoltz
Phone (715)365-8942
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov

From: Debby Skogen [mailto:debbys@metcohq.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 2:13 PM

To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Port Wing Automotive

Hi Carrie,

| am writing to request a cost cap for the Drilling Project at the Port Wing Automotive site, PECFA #54865-9999-99-
B. The costs requested are as follows:

Task 13b/DR25, Drilling in unconsolidated soils (consultant) — 16 ft x $1.58 = 25.28
Task 13e/DR60, Drilling in unconsolidated soils (commodity) — 16 ft x $11.97 = $191.52

Task 14/MW105, Monitoring well installation (consultant) — 2 ft x 3.89 = $7.78
Task 14.MW115, 2 inch PVC casing (commodity) — 2 ft x $16.70 = $33.40

Total costs requested: $257.98

Please note: We did not need to use bedrock drilling for this project. Therefore, the 16 feet in bedrock drilling or drill
rig set up costs will not be utilized.

If you could please review these costs ASAP, as we would like to submit a claim for the subcontractor reimbursement,
we would appreciate it.

We are fine with a note in tracker and attaching your reply to the claim, if it is alright with you.

Thanks,
Debby

Debby Skogen

METCO - Environmental Program Assistant

Email: debbys@metcohg.com
Phone: 608.781.8879 / Fax: 608.781.8893
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